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Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
Marbella International University Centre has a pleasure of inviting you to Moscow State Institute 

of International Relations (MGIMO) Delegation, led by Dr Andrey Baykov, Vice-Rector for 

Science and Research, Dean of School of International Relation and Dr Vladimir Shapovalov, 

Dean of School of International Business and Business Administration,  Visit to Marbella 

International University Centre (MIUC) on 22 November, 2021 at 1 pm. 

 

The purpose of the aforementioned visit is to expand cooperation in education between the two 

universities and discuss cultural relations, educational opportunities, entrepreneurship with 

Russian community members in Spain. In the year 2016 a memorandum of academic exchange 

and cooperation was signed between MIUC and MGIMO. During a half decade of institutional 

co-operation a number of students have successfully completed studies in MIUC and continued 

a double-degree programme at MGIMO. Your input would be crucial in focusing on the major 

challenges facing international higher education and the importance of international 

collaborations in finding innovative solutions. We hope that you will honour us with your 

presence. 

 

Please RSVP by 15 November, 2021 via the following link: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/entradas-mgimo-delegation-visit-to-miuc-189465084167 
 
Sincerely, 

 

                             
 
Dr Beata Froehlich, LLM (UCL) 
Dean of Marbella International University Centre 
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